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Thursday 
August 16, 2018 
10:00 a.m. 
 
The meeting was called to order by Committee Chairman Roger Guthrie.  Present in addition to 
Guthrie were John Patcle, Mike Lieurance, Gary Northouse, Bob Keeney, Amy Olson, Lori 
Vesperman, Charisse Orth, Amanda Patterson, Jack Johnson, Deb Reukauf, Steve Braun and 
Barb Larkee. Mark Stead was excused from the meeting. 
 
The meeting notice was posted at the Administration Building, Extension Office and Youth & 
Agriculture Center and media by Amy Olson. 
  
Motion by John Patcle, seconded by Gary Northouse, to approve the agenda. Motion carried. 
 
Barb Larkee reported on the carnival. 
 
Jack Johnson, Deb Reukauf and Steve Braun gave their reports. 
 
The committee informed Deb that the hogs will be staying Sunday night. Adults will also be 
staying. 
 
Amy had an individual interested in a truck class being added to the pull. The committee agreed 
there were no funds or time to add a class. 
 
Recessed until 10:00 a.m. Friday, August 17, 2018. 
 
 
Lori Vesperman 
Recording Secretary 
 


